Welcome to Bug Club

Dear parent or carer,

With the summer holidays almast upon us and owr thoughts fwming to beoches, peonics
and days out in the paork, we would just ke to remind you about the imporkance of
keeping up your child's reading ower the nexd six weeks.

The ‘summer holiday dip”

An urforiunate side effect of the summer holidays is that some children can sipa
level or Pewa in thesr reoding obiles. Becent studies have sirongly suggested that

having access o Bug Club dwing the holidays can prevent fhis and in some casas
children’s reading abilities hove shown improvemend over this ime.

We will be allocating appropricte books for your child to read over the summer
break. These will be ovalable ta them using the online reading world. Here isa

reminder of how 1o bag in to your childs unaque homepage.

1. Gotowwwodiveleomprimarycouk | L9 detalls
2. Enter the login details.

3. Your child's homepage will appear. School ID:

iFeedback from another school

One case study carried out over the summer hobdays in 2012, produced
encounagng caomments from both parents and children:

- -

1.5 § Sometimes in the holidays, | forget

how fo read, but this ime | didn't,. ¥%
it wos good to know that we were " = e e
practising reading books at the right level. 9 Child

1 $€ The summer halidays are foo long without
changing reoding books. This was miuch beher. Lk

Plaase don't thenk of this as us sefiing hormesswork, more of an opporunity to keep your
chibds confidance hegh!

Wi hope you hove a wonderiul holiday and the weather & kind 1o you all.




